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Our Ref: SSD-11099584-PA-18
Larissa Ozog 
Senior Planning Advisor
Health Infrastructure NSW
1 Reserve Road
ST. LEONARDS, NSW  2065

Attn: Stephanie Jackman (stephanie.jackman@health.nsw.gov.au)

31/05/2022

Dear Ms. Ozog,
Sutherland Hospital Upgrade (SSD-11099584)

Notification of Change to Approved Out-of-hours Works, Condition C6(e)

I refer to the notification submitted to the Planning Secretary advising of a delay to the
out-of-hours works (OOHW) approved to be carried out on 25 to 26 May 2022 at the
Sutherland Hospital (SSD-11099584).

I note the notification states that:
 there is a delay in the delivery of the cooling tower proposed to be placed on the

hospital roof;
 the OOHW is now planned to occur on 8 to 9 June 2022; and
 the scope of the OOHW as assessed shall not change.

Accordingly, the Department acknowledges receipt of your notification advising of a date
change in the OOHW approved to be carried out under condition C6(e) of SSD-11099584.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Hala Fua, who
can be contacted at Hala.Fua@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely, 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Secretary
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